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February 8, 2021 

 

Good afternoon, Washington Township Staff and Families: 

 

The District has developed a Covid-19 Dashboard, which will be linked from the front page of the District website and 

on each of the individual school websites and can be accessed here.  The dashboard will list the number of new Covid-

19 positive cases reported by District buildings each day. 

 

Moving forward, the school and/or District will be sending letters related to Covid-19 only when a situation warrants a 

school pivoting to remote instruction.  Staff and students deemed as close contacts also will continue to be contacted 

directly. All other positive-case reporting now will be updated and displayed by school and date on a daily basis on our 

Covid Dashboard. An archive of past weeks, starting with February 8-12, 2021, will be established on the page, as well. 

This will take effect today, February 8, 2021. 

 

Thank you, and have a great evening. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Washington Township Public Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wtps.org/Page/31731

